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 Mobile School Dentist - visiting the school this week 

The Dental Health Van will be visiting the school this week to provide dental check-ups 

and treatment for students.  The services provided can be bulk billed through Medicare 

for eligible families under the Child Dental Benefits Scheme.  Consent forms (and tooth 

brushes) were sent home with students earlier this week.  

Dates to Remember: 

May 30th to May 31st -  

     Mobile School Dentist Visit 

May 31st -   Winter Sports at Numurkah—

cancelled 

June 4th -  Kaiela Arts for grade 3—4       

             students 

June 28th - End of Term 2.   

                        2.30pm dismissal  

July 15th -  Term 3 begins 

July 17th to 19th - Grade 4/5/6 Camp 

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids and Sports Awards  

Pia, Will, Taylah, Blair, Katelyn, Ivy, Oscar, Lachlan, Duane, Mason 

 Winter Sports 

Unfortunately the scheduled winter sports football and netball 

matches in Numurkah this Friday have been   cancelled.  Numurkah 

PS is unable to host the games because of other commitments.  

 Regional Athletic Sports 

The following children have been selected to represent our sports association at the Regional Athletics Carnival 

in Shepparton next term:  

10 Year Old 11 Year Old 12 Year Old 

Taylah Hutchins  Triple Jump Brandon Hatton  Long Jump Joshua Dohnt  Triple Jump 

Taylah Hutchins  High Jump Tristan Kendall  Discus Zoe Peterson  Discus 

Kane Bradley  100 Metres   Tristan Kendall  100 Metres Evan McDonald  Discus 

Kane Bradley  Long Jump   Clinton Stone-Talty  1500 Metres  

Well done to the Nathalia Primary School students at the next level of competition. 
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